
AUDIT COMMITTEE - 24th JUNE 2004 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY AND RECOMMENDATIONS 

INTRODUCTION 

At the last committee meeting a verbal presentation of the matters discussed at the meeting 

was made. The formal minutes are now attached for consideration. Attention is drawn in 

particular to various points in the audit management letter from BDO Stoy Hayward, which 

will be addressed by Finance and others. 

DECISION 

The Committee is requested to note the document. No decision is required. 

gm BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

Both BDO Stoy Hayward and the National Audit Office produce management letters 

following their annual audit visit. Although a draft has been seen, the formal receipt of the 

letter from the National Audit Office has yet to arrive. It will be discussed by the Audit 

Committee in due course. 

Both sets of auditors are encouraging us to broaden the scope of the Audit Committee to 

cover non-financial risks. The National Audit Office will be making a one-day presentation 

to the Audit Committee, the Chairman of the Finance & Resources Committee and the Chief 

Executive before the next Audit Committee meeting in November. Other members of the 

committee who wish to attend should give their names to the Secretary. 

RESOURCE IMPLICATIONS 

None 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

v None 

BACKGROUND PAPERS 

See attached minutes 

APPENDICES 

None 
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